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Volume 2, Issue 1: January 2005 

 

 

ELECTION RESULTS ARE IN! 

 

 

The Newsletter was late getting out, so we 
added the results from the elections and 
Thanks to the Board members for the great 
presentations and the members for your 
support. 

The EAA and the CAP have agreed to allow us 
to hold our meetings in their facilities. The 
EAA/CAP hangar is located next to Aero 
Services. We are moving the annual meeting 
currently scheduled for Tuesday, January 
25th to the EAA/CAP hangar. As of right now, 
all subsequent meetings will also be located 
there as well. 

January 25 General Membership Meeting  
7:00pm at the EAA/CAP hangar 

Annual Meeting, Elections 

February 8 Board Meeting  
7:00pm at the T-Craft hangar 

February 22 General Membership Meeting  
7:00pm at the EAA/CAP hangar 

 

Part of the gutter above 375 hangar came off 
during a wind storm this month. This will be 
replaced as soon as possible. 

  

 

375:  Turn and Bank replaced with Turn 
Coordinator 

686:   

64L:   

91X:  Prop back on. Labor was $168.00, Parts 
under warranty 

29Q:   

0YD:  Transponder Replaced 

 

We are looking forward to having a great turn-out 
at the January General Membership meeting. 
Annual reports will be given, as well as elections. 
This is a great opportunity for all members to see 
the year in review, as well as being involved in the 
election process. 

We currently have 14 people on the waiting list, 
and 4 openings. The wait time to become a 
member is much shorter now than it has been. 
This is a great opportunity to let those people 
know that have been asking about becoming a 
member. 
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Winter Flying Hours are in effect December, 
January and February. You may fly all three of 
your use it or lose it hours in one month, or 
any combination of these three months. 

Please keep your contact information (phone 
numbers, email addresses, postal address) 
updated in Schedule Master. To check or update 
your contact information, login to Schedule 
Master, click the "User" tab at the top, then click 
the link that says "Click here to edit your user 
info" which appears just above the list of users.  

Election Results:  President, Jeff Fulcher; Vice 
President,  
Jody Grigg; Secretary, James Ferdinand; 
Membership Director, Phil Verghese 

 

REMEMBER: It is the member's responsibility, if 
actively flying, to maintain a current BFR and 
Medical. If you don't have either of these, you are 
not authorized to fly. SAFETY FIRST!! Please 
don't hesitate to call on any of our approved 
instructors if you have anything you would like a 
"refresher" on, or need to get current. 

Please let Phil Verghese know when you earn 
new wings levels, or pass other milestones like 
first solo, new ratings, etc. 

If you use or find the booster seat cushions in an 
airplane, please return them to the table behind 
375 after your flight. That way they are available 
for the next person that needs them, rather than 
just flying around unused in the back seat of an 
airplane.  

 

We are still interested in stories and/or pictures of 
trips from the membership! Please remit to  
t-craft@spro.net or call James Ferdinand @ 724-
3309. 

Here’s a picture of my son, Dan and me at Smiley 
Creek.  Thanks to the Club and great folks like 
Jeff, he is now a KC-10 pilot refueling aircraft 
around the world, based in Travis AFB in CA.  – 
Don Dutcher 

 

 


